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This issue comes to you a little late because we have been busier than usual prepping for the new location, 

which we are now officially in! We are excited for everyone to see the new facility over the coming months and learn 

more about it in our newsletter issues, our website, and Facebook page (like us!). 

Speaking of the new facility, there will be a lot of great information, and new things coming now that we have 

more room to grow and expand the program, but I’d like to use this issue to mention just one of the new features 

coming soon that I’m really excited about: A therapeutic outdoor center!  

We have ordered the equipment and will be breaking ground for the therapeutic outdoor center later this 

month. Aside from several varieties of swings, the center will also have a fully accessible structure with multiple sensory 

panels, and a sound garden complete with a touch & play piano and drum set. Next to the therapeutic outdoor center 

will be a picnic pavilion and walking trail.  

I’d like to end with a special THANK YOU to all the staff, family, and volunteers who made this move possible. 

I’m excited for the future of Austin’s Place and appreciate your support! 

Sincerely, 

Bonnie Wilczynski 

 

 

 

   

   
   
  
 
   

 

 

 

 

  

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from the President… 

Summer is upon us which means the days are longer and the sun shines brighter! With our “Summer State of Mind,” 
you will find us making new memories as we make the much anticipated move to Saxonburg. With the breeze 
blowing and birds singing, we couldn’t think of a better way to make memories than with cookouts and ice cream 
and swimming and sunshine! Don’t worry though, our days here at Austin’s Place won’t be just lazy days. You can 
also find us having a scavenger hunts, talking walks through the woods, experimenting with science, and creating art 
with squirt guns and tie dye. At the end of the month, we will gather around the campfire and enjoy s’mores with 
our friends. So put on your sandals and sunglasses and make memories with us during our Summer State of Mind! 
 

What’s Happening? -  Summer State of Mind 

Austin’s Place has officially 
moved!!! 

Earlier this month we welcomed all of our staff and clients 
to our new location in Saxonburg. We couldn't be happier 
and look forward to all the excitement and possibilities 
that is ahead of us! Thank you to everyone who helped 

make this possible!! 


